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August 16, 2021 

 
Valued Community Member, 

 
We are a group of Senior Class parents at Marysville Pilchuck High School and have formed a committee 
of like minded parents who coordinate events for the Class of 2022. We all know that our students have 
been greatly affected by Covid-19 and that normal school activities have been non-existent these past 
couple years. It’s our goal to  plan an amazing Grad Night Party for our students after Graduation.  This 
is a fun and safe event for our students to have some quality time with their classmates one last time. 

 
We are so thankful for our community sponsors who worked to get the venue for the event donated. It is 
our goal that every student will have the opportunity to attend at a very reduced rate. We don’t want any 
Senior to be excluded due to financial hardship. If you are able to donate to our event we would be 
forever grateful. 
 
Along with monetary donations we are also in need of small- medium size prizes we could use for our 
Grad Night Event. This can range from Gift Cards, beauty items, food baskets, sweet treats and anything 
that a teenager might like! 

 
For your information our Tax ID No. is 91-1392359. Checks can be made payable to Marysville 
Pilchuck High School PTSA and sent to the address in the letterhead. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Danielle Brooks, Karrie Napeahi 

and Katie Thompson  
Class of 2022 Parent Group 
MPHSClassof2022@gmail.com 


